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June 25, 2014

Ms. Cindy Mann

Director

Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services
Department of Health & Human Services
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

RE: 11-W-00237/5 Approval for Temporary Support of ESRD Beneficiaries
Dear Ms. Mann:

This letter is in response to CMS approval of temporary support for beneficiaries with end stage
renal disease (ESRD) through our section 1115 demonstration, entitled Healthy Indiana Plan
(HIP). Indiana accepts the terms of CMS’ approval letter dated May 30, 2014, with the
understanding that enrollment of newly eligible individuals with ESRD will be limited to those at
or below 300% FPL. The 1915(i) state plan amendment (SPA) will be submitted by the agreed
deadline of June 30, 2014.

The State of Indiana extends our appreciation for CMS’ willingness to work with us to find a
short term solution to ensure continued services for this vulnerable population.

If there are any questions or comments regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact me
at (317) 234-8725 or joe.moser@fssa.in.gov.

Sincerel

Joseph Moser
Medicaid Director

cc : Verlon Johnson, Elizabeth Lewis, Wakina Scott
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